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Ms. Marcy E. Ressler
Postner & Rubin
17 Battery Place IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, NY 10004 '

TO F01A-84-578

Dear Ms. Ressler:

This is in response to your letter dated July ll',1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Infonnation Act, a list of documents
available at the Public Document Room (PDR) since September 1978 on Nine
Mile Point, Unit 2.

Enclosed is a copy of the requested printout. Should you wish to obtain
copies of any of these documents, you may write to the NRC's PDR located
at 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555. The charge for reproducing
records at-the PDR is five cents -($0.05) per page. Upon'ycur agreement
to pay the reproduction charges, the PDR will arrange for the records to
be reproduced by its private contractor. You will be billed by the
contractor for the reproduction charges, plus tax and postage.-

Sincerely,

-

.

r 1. Felton, Director.

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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